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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT
CHANGE OF AUDITOR

Reference is made to the announcement of Bonjour Holdings Limited (the “Company”) dated 10 June 
2022 (the “Announcement”) in relation to, among other things, the change of auditor of the Company (the 
“Change of Auditor”). Capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the 
Announcement unless otherwise stated herein. The Board would like to provide supplemental information 
regarding the Change of Auditor.

The Board would like to supplement that, in addition to the observations, findings and outstanding 
issues in relation to 3C product business as disclosed in the Announcement, to the best of the Directors’ 
knowledge having made reasonable enquiries, the outstanding issues in relation to the 3C product business 
also include: (i) business rationale of the 3C product business; (ii) accounting treatment of revenue 
recognition (principal or agent) of the 3C product business; (iii) relationship between the Company, 
customers, suppliers and intermediate companies carrying out settlement arrangements for the Group (the 
“Intermediate Companies”) in respect of the 3C product business; (iv) interview with certain customers, 
suppliers and the Intermediate Companies in respect of the 3C product business; and (v) logistic 
arrangement of the 3C product business.

CONTINUED SUSPENSION OF TRADING

At the request of the Company, trading in the shares of the Company on the Stock Exchange was 
suspended with effect from 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, 16 June 2022 and will remain suspended until the 
publication of the audited annual results announcement for the year ended 31 December 2021.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in 
the shares of the Company.
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